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Following last week’s concert, gifts and thank you cards were given/sent to several key people 
who helped make the concert possible. 
 
Larry and Tracy were each given a thank you card signed by all members of the chorus.  Larry 
was given a $100 gift card and a one-pound Hershey’s Kiss.  Tracy was given a $100 gift card 
and flowers. 
 
A thank you note was sent to Pastor Geib & Tree of Life Lutheran Church.  The chorus also sent a 
$250 donation to the church. 
 
A thank you note was also sent to Tracy’s aunt, Pamela Kimmel.  Pam picked up Larry at the 
airport in Pittsburgh, drove him the Harrisburg and, provided support for both Tracy and Larry, and 
also made a $500 donation to the chorus. 
 
Finally, a thank you note was sent to John Walko (Larry’s husband).  John had provided 
accompaniment during all virtual rehearsals, making them much more effective. 


